

December 3, 2009

Mr. Bart McCorquodale McCorquodale Transfer 391 Summit Boulevard Birmingham, AL 35243

Dear Mr. McCorquodale,

Birmingham Botanical Gardens would like to thank you for your past support of our Antiques at The Gardens event. Your investment helped us make a significant impact in the community by providing science-based educational programs for thousands of local children.

As you plan your corporation's charitable giving in the New Year, we hope you will consider participating in the 2010 event, the fifth year anniversary of Antiques at The Gardens. You will receive more information in January, but we wanted you to keep The Gardens in mind. We enjoy partnering with McCorquodale Transfer and hope you will continue to invest in our community through The Gardens.

We wish you a joyous holiday and a prosperous New Year.

For The Gardens,

rederick R. Spicer, Jr.

Executive Director

· Enon Susan S. Elliott (Mrs. Douglas F.)

2010 Co-Chair

Antiques at The Gardens

2009 Board of Directors

President: Dr. Thomas G. Amason, Jr.

> President-Elect: Mr. Henry B. Ray, Jr.

Treasurer: Mr. J. Reese Murray, III

Secretary: Mrs. Patricia J. Noble

VP Development: Mrs. Kimberly J. Rogers

VP Facilities and Planning: Mr. Fred Keith

Immediate Past President: Mr. Morris C. Benners, Jr.

Officers:

Mrs. Diana R. Slaughter Mrs. Janet Taylor

Members at Large: Mr. Richard M. Adams Mr. William F. Angell Ms. Laurie Allen Mrs. Mena Brock Mrs. Lyndra Daniel Mr. Stewart Dansby Mr. Richard E. Davis Mr. James F. Hughey, Jr. Ms. Margi Ingram Mrs. Sheryl Kimerling Dr. Michael E. Malone Mrs. Kathryn Hicks Porter Mr. David L. Silverstein Mr. Scott A. Walton Mr. Louis J. Willie, III Mrs. Louise A. Wrinkle

WE BE UNABLE TO CATAGE THIS EVENT WITHOUT YOU -THANKS -